
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0379     

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 06/10/2022

Development:

Location :

Change of use from office to creche use of No. 17 and combining proposed creche with existing creche at No 16 

(Reg Ref S95A/0124), alterations to facilitate a single operator including; Provision of two interconnecting doors 

in party wall between No. 16 and No. 17; Provision of universal accessible WC's to No. 17; Provision of new rear 

door to No. 17 and closure of existing side door; Removal of rear party boundary wall to provide one play area; 

Minor internal alterations, and all associated site works.

16 & 17, Main Street, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14, D14 F5X8 & D14 R2T3



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

15/11/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  Where applicable prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall 

enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Where applicable rior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall 

enter into waste water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




